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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to voice my enormous concern of your plans to build a Solar Power station at Graveney Marshes.

This is an area of outstanding natural beauty, rare salt marshes, birds and wild life and should be protected at all
costs. On a site close to thousands of people homes, it is also not safe to build a station such as this in such close
proximity to local communities and the wonderful Graveney village primary school.

It angers me that these decisions seem to be made by people living far away with no concern for the people who
actually live here. Please drop these plans forthwith.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Helen Caddick

Sent from my iPhone




